Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
Lawton Chiles 2600 Blair Stone Road Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

February 16, 1994

Ms. Jewell A. Harper, Chief
Air Enforcement Branch

U.S. EPA, Region IV

345 Courtland Street, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia 30308

Dear Ms. Harper:
RE: Key West City Electric System

Stock Island Power Plant, Gas Turbine Project
Monroe County, PSD-FL-210

The Department has received the above referenced PSD application
package. Please review this package and forward your comments to
the Department’s Bureau of Air Regulation by March 11, 1994. The
Bureau’s FAX number is (904)922-6979.

If you have any questions, please contact Syed Arif or Cleve
Holladay at (904)488-1344 or write to me at the above address.

Sincerely,
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